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Homework


Please be working on choice boards and practicing new math strategies. 


REMINDER: Work on the Tower of Books as you do your nightly reading!











Back to School


BEACH BASH





      Saturday, September 9, 2017


 Volunteer or donate items at:


   � HYPERLINK "http://www.SignUpGenius" �www.SignUpGenius� link on the Walt Disney Elementary Website PTA page








 





Review Addition and Subtraction Facts





Look What We’re Learning . . . 





Language Arts –  Stone Fox read aloud in Reader’s Workshop-Building a Readers Life and comprehension strategies.


Writing Small Moment Personal Narratives focus on “show”, not tell.


Math – Properties and Strategies for Multiplication and Division: Arrays, skip counting, groups, number bonds, repeated addition, commutative and distributive property


Social Studies – Geography definitions


Science –We will begin with weather.











THANK YOU 


PARENT VOLUNTEERS!











Mark your Calendar


SEPTEMBER 12: Minimum Day Dismissal @ 11:55





SEPTEMBER 18: Picture Day
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Third Grade Teachers


Mrs. Koby � HYPERLINK "mailto:ckoby@srvusd.net" �ckoby@srvusd.net�


Mrs. Matkins  � HYPERLINK "mailto:smatkins@srvusd.net" �smatkins@srvusd.net�


Mrs. Schnaar � HYPERLINK "mailto:cschnarr@srvusd.net" �cschnarr@srvusd.net�


Office: (925) 479-3900





Please read 20 minutes every night.
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